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“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one 
can take it away from you” B.B. King 

                 

13 June   Handing out of reports 

14 June   School closes at 10:00 

9 July       School re-opens 

13 July     Parents meeting 08:00 (TBC) 

17 July     Soccer against Gresswold School (at FVS) 

18 July     Mandela Day 

 
SR. LEBO SIGASA 
It is with sadness that we announce  
the passing of Sr. Lebo Sigasa after a  
long illness. Sr. Lebo was a loved and  
respected member of our staff. Her dedication 
and kindness to our learners will be remembered 
fondly. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with her family. 
We will be having a memorial service at school on 
7 June to pay tribute to her life and work. 
 
SOCCER AGAINST DUZENENDLELA SCHOOL 
Our u/15 soccer team  
played against Duzenendlela school  
on 21 May. The game ended in a draw (1-1). We 
are proud of our boys’ unbeatable spirit. 

 

 

ANNUAL PHOTO DAY 5 AUGUST 

Our annual photo day at Frances Vorwerg School 
will take place on Monday 5 August 2024. Please 
place all orders no later than 2 August by sending 
the payment to your child’s register teacher. If 
you want to make an EFT payment, please use 
“Photos” and your child’s name and surname as 
reference when making the EFT payment. Please 
send Proof of Payment to your child’s register 
teacher.  

Children will only be photographed for the 
individual photos if payment has been received by 
2 August.  

 

Individual photo (R140) 

1 x 15 x 20cm (A5) 

1 x 10 x 15cm (jumbo) 

2 x 4 x 6cm 

1 x bookmark 

 

Class photo (R80) 

1 x 15 x 20cm (A5) 
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CHESS 

Our chess team competed for the very first time 
at Rewlatch Primary on 6 June. 

We are proud that our chess players were able to 
stand their ground amongst the mainstream 
schools against which they participated. 

 

 

 

 

MARIMBA LESSONS 

We are excited to announce 

that the School Governing Body 

has appointed a music teacher 

to grant our learners the opportunity to learn to 
play the marimba. Starting next term, each 
learner will be allocated a period during the week 
dedicated to marimba sessions. To ensure your 
child's participation, we will be sending home a 
consent form that we kindly request you 
complete and return at your earliest convenience. 

 

SPEEDING 

Parents, guardians and transport  

drivers are requested to adhere to  

the speed limit of 20kmh on the school  

premises.  

 

 

FEES 

We wish to thank parents and guardians who 
religiously pay school-, hostel- aftercare- and 
transport fees. It becomes increasingly difficult for 
us to pay our services accounts and to keep the 
hostel, aftercare and transport functional if 
parents do not pay their fees. 

 

 

WINTER HOLIDAY 

School closes at 10:00  

on Friday 14 June and re-opens 

on Tuesday 9 July. Enjoy the holiday  

and keep warm and healthy. 

 

 

 

        
       Ms. Susan Viljoen 

      Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


